
 

          February [FEABHRA] 2024 

BOARD NEWS

 

UPCOMING: 



Well, the Holidays have come and gone, and January is over. The weather seems to be 
changing. Let’s hope that stays with us for the parade!  
 
Our Parade Chairman for Life, Colton O’Connor, has been hard at work making sure our construction 
mandated change of route will allow our parade to flow smoothly through downtown like the River 
Shannon flows through Ireland. What a sight it will be! 
 
Speaking of the parade, we are still in search of a Grand Marshall, an Irishman of the year, and 
Queen candidates. If you have any suggestions for any or all of these positions, please let a 
board member know at the next general meeting. Remember the Grand Marshall need not be 
Irish, but it would be nice if they were, and the Irishman of the year does not need to be a 
Friendly Sons member, just a man of Irish descent that has done some good for the club and/or 
community. 
 
On another note, we did hold board elections at the January meeting, and thanks to all of the 
brave souls that ventured out on that snowy night we were able to meet quorum of 20 active 
members to make it a legal vote according to our Bylaws.  
 
In March we will welcome Christipher “Bubba” Douglas to the board. The other open board position was 
retained by incumbent Scott Tilton, and the board officer position of Secretary was retained by our current 
Secretary Jeff DeMoss.  
 
Bill McCarthy will be stepping down from his board post after many years of valued 
service and insight into the workings, history, and legacy of the club. Thank you, Bill! 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the next meeting. Until then, stay safe out there. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you,  
President, Tim Schuck 
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If you are out selling raffle tickets and someone says they don’t have any cash, here is our 
VENMO QR code. The passcode is 0990. 
We also will have a raffle ticket table set up at Windows the day of the parade that needs 
volunteers. 

 



 
 

Parade Route 

 
Parade staging will be on Robert D. Ray Drive north towards the Botanical Center. The Parade 
will go West down Grand and end at 8th street. Please remember parade meeting dates are as 
follows: 

Tuesday February 20th @7P.M. Saturday February 24th @2P.M.  

Thursday March 7th @7P.M.  

All meetings will be at Windows on 7th. 

 



Erim Go Bragh 
 

 




